
DCM Report 06/06/2024 

     Good Evening, Friends, 

On May 9th I chaired the Legacy of Service: Concepts Study.  AƩendance was sƟll up and I would 
advise anyone who wants to learn more about our service structure and concepts to aƩend. 

On May 18th I aƩended the NIA 20 Spring CommiƩee MeeƟng.  I made my DCM report and had 
some good conversaƟons.  We heard a condensed version of our Delegate’s Report and discussed the 
two moƟons that will be discussed at the Summer Assembly. 

Throughout the month I worked to buƩon up hosƟng the Summer Assembly.  I have recruited a 
few volunteers to help, but could always use more.  If you or anyone in your homegroup would like to 
help please contact me. 

           

Thank you, 

Dan P 

dcm@aa-nia-dist11.org 

djpiepl93@gmail.com 

224-605-1673 


